
Dear customers

To continue construction on the Mulgoa Road Upgrade between Jeanette Street and Blaikie Road, we need 
to restrict access from Blaikie Road to Mulgoa Road for a period of two and a half weeks. 

We will close the exit out of Blaikie Road onto Mulgoa Road at 5am on 17 February 2025 and reopen it at 
5am on 5 March 2025. Entry from Mulgoa Road to Blaikie Road will still be open. To access Mulgoa Road 
from Blaikie Road (western side), please continue to Jamison Road and use the Jamison Road/Mulgoa Road 
intersection. Please see map overleaf for the detour route.

Additionally from 5am 3 March till 5am 5 March, we will 
- Close the exit ramps from M4 to Mulgoa Road
- Close one lane on Mulgoa Road between Surveyors Creek and just south of Blaikie Road.
- Close entry into Blaikie at night on 3 and 4 March from 10pm to 5am.

We apologise for the inconvenience and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
1800 733 084 (Press 1) or email us at construction.mulgoaroadupgrade@transport.nsw.gov.au
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